
This Issue: 

- End of Term 1 

- Summer Holidays 

G’Day Everyone! Term 1 at Kei-Sho has officially come to an 

end. Although, there were not many classes in July, we had 

other things to do. But now that Term 1 is over, it is time for 

the Summer Holidays. Have fun everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

End of Term 1: 

With the closing ceremony on July 20th, Kei-Sho has now concluded Term 

1. Unfortunately, there was some issues with the air-con in the hall, so the 

closing ceremony was conducted though the OA system, with students listening 

to the various speeches from their classrooms. It felt weird seeing the ceremony 

conducted this way again, as during Covid-19, this was normal. 

Summer Holidays: 

And with Term 1 over, the Summer Holidays have begun. Although many 

students will still come to school for club activities and Summer Classes, many 

others will have 6 weeks of free time to spend how they want. There are also 10 

students from Kei-Sho who will be going on the Australian Study Tour on the 

21st of July for 2 weeks. 

Over the Summer Holidays, I will be taking the chance to go back to 

Australia and spend some time with my family. What are your plans for the 

Summer Holidays?           - Llew 


